
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO SELL 
1989 MACK DUMP TRUCK 

 
 

The Village of Birch Run Department of Public Works is accepting bids for 
the sale of a 1989 Mack Dump Truck.  The 1989 Mack Dump Truck bears 
VIN 1M2P194C6KW005459 and has approximately 32,163 miles.   
 
Award of bid will be discussed by the Village Council at their regular 
meeting to be held at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, December 18, 2023. 
 
Inspection of the 1989 Mack Dump Truck may be done by appointment only 
by calling Marty Hauck at (989) 624-5711. 
 
The Village reserves the right to reject any and all bids, or to waive any 
irregularities therein, if in the best interest of the Village of Birch Run.  
Decisions to reject any and all bids shall not be a basis for any right, claim or 
clause of action by bidders against the Village of Birch Run and/or any of its 
agents or employees. 


